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Terra Linda High School Gym + Frontage Update 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The TLHS Frontage Improvements are moving along right on schedule. The utility poles and 
lines have been removed, new street lighting is in place, the two-way bicycle pedestrian 
pathway is being installed, and new landscaping is being planted.  

We wanted to let you know about a couple of construction frontage updates: 

- Beginning Thursday, October 27th, the student crosswalk bulb outs, across the street 
from campus on Nova Albion, will be under construction. The lanes will be reduced from 
two lanes to one lane at times throughout the day, during which a construction flag 
person will be in place to help with traffic. This construction is scheduled to be 
completed by November 11th. See Bulb Out/Crosswalk Improvements diagram on the 
next page.  
 

- Beginning Monday, November 14th, concrete asphalt work from the sidewalk into the 
street will occur on the campus side of Nova Albion. During the days this work occurs, 
the street will be closed on the school side and a construction flag person will be onsite 
to direct traffic.  This construction is scheduled to be completed by Wednesday, 
November 16th. See Asphalt Improvements diagram on the next page. 
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If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, 
Capital Improvements 

415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 
24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 

www.srcsbondprogram.org 
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